
 

CENTRAL INFORMATION COMMISSION 

ClC Bhawan, Baba Gangnath Marg,  

Munirka, New Delhi- 110067. 

Tel: 011 – 26182594 Email: registryicab2018@gmail.com 

No. CICOM/R/2018/00517/258                         Dated: 18/06/2018 

To, 

Damodar V Prabhu 

604 GR Shrinivas PH 1, 

Near Manipal County, 

Singasandra, Bengaluru 

Pin – 560 114 

Subject – Information under RTI Act 2005 
 
Sir, 
 

With reference to the RTI Application dated 12.05.2018 received in the registry vide 
diary number 131891, it is to inform you that since the information sought by you pertains to 
old records, fresh reminder dated 12.06.2018 (copy enclosed) was issued to the concerned 
CPIO for providing the compliance report. 
 
 However, it is to inform you that the commission has no power to review its own 
decision and as such no rectification of any previous order in whatsoever manner can be 
done. In case you are not satisfied with the commission order you can approach the 
appropriate forum. 

 
If you are not satisfied with this reply, you can file a First Appeal before the First 

Appellate Authority (FAA), CIC, if you so desire, on the following address: 
AS & FAA 

ClC Bhawan, Baba Gangnath Marg,  
Munirka, New Delhi- 110067 

 
 

(A.K. Talapatra) 
DR to CIC (AB) 

 
Copy :- 1. RTI CELL, CIC 


